
Submitter: Larry McQueen 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Senate Committee On Veterans, Emergency Management, Federal 
and World Affairs 

Measure: SB1548 

I support the proposal to set Standard Daylight Time as the permanent time for most 

of Oregon. 

It is senseless to set clocks back and forth twice a year. 

Nature and humans thrive on the natural passage of the sun through our sky, ie. 

Solar Time not DST.. 

 

Thank you , 

 

Larry McQueen 

 


